VFR: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 19/06/2020, Transport and Chartering Corporation invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

1. Time: 08h30, Monday, June 29th 2020

2. Location: The Hall of Transport and Chartering Corporation, No. 74 Nguyen Du, Hai Ba Trung district, Hanoi

3. Contents: According to the attached programs

4. Documents for the meeting:

Shareholders can download from the website: www.vietfracht.com.vn from 19/6/2020 

5. All shareholders of Transport and Chartering Corporation in the list as at record date 15/06/2020. Shareholders who cannot participate in the meeting can authorize other persons by authorization letter (attached form)

6. Registration and confirmation of attendance:

· The Company requests shareholders to confirm their attendance or authorization (according to the form of confirmation letter/authorization letter) before 16h00 dated 26/06/2020 by sending directly to the Company (or post, fax) at the following address:

· Board of Organization of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders - Transport and Chartering Corporation – Address: No. 74 Nguyen Du, Hai Ba Trung district, Hanoi. Tel.: (84.24) 3822 8915 – Fax: (84.24) 3822 8916

· When participating in the meeting, shareholders are requested to bring ID card/passport (original) and authorization letter (if any); introduction letter (institutional shareholders), invitation letter and documents attached with the invitation letter.
